

Dear Parents/Carers,

Next week will be Enterprise Week when all classes will be busy making Christmas goodies. The week finishes with the PTFA Christmas Fair at 3.30pm on Friday. This week we are proud to let you know that Lisa Taylor, our Nursery teacher, has had her first book 'Beach' published. It's a lovely story aimed at younger children. It is available on Amazon and there will be a copy in our school library.

Mrs Jerrom

#### Headteacher Awards

Well done to the children who worked so hard to achieve their awards.

Conor Y6 - for fantastic homework about pollution

Steve Y6 - for a great boot design

Robert Y4 - for fantastic effort with his reading

Jessie - Leigh Y5 - for a great piece of work about Sheem in Judaism

Karis Y5 - for making a fabulous mask on day or night

Lexi Y5 - for homework about Anne Boleyn

Phoebe Y2 - for great work on division

Grace Y5 - for a great piece of work about Sheem in Judaism

Lexi C Y5 - for a beautiful drawing inspired by Macbeth

Sofia Y2 - for super effort with division

Immanuel Y5 - for a great piece of work about Sheem in Judaism

Lucas Y2 - for great work on division

Advika Y5 - for great homework about Anne Boleyn

Leo Y4 - for a fabulous drawing of a Viking

Connor Y2 - for trying hard with division in maths

Ronan Y3 - for writing a fabulous story

Shageshkha Y4 - for a great animal head drawing

Ethan Y5 - for a great piece of work about Sheem in Judaism

Lola Y5 - for making a great anti-bullying poster

William Y4 - for a fabulous animal head drawing

Isabella Y6 - for making a Frozen Kingdom ludo game

Lilly Y6 - for making an igloo and Charlie the Penguin

Harriet Y5 - for a superb drawing based on Macbeth

Limota Y5 - for a great drawing of Henry VIII and work about

Tudor fashion

Faizan Y3 - for great homework about global warming

Isabelle Y5 - for a lovely drawing inspired by Macbeth

Toby YR- for cutting out and sticking a scene from 'We're going on a bear hunt'

Grace Y5 - for a beautiful drawing inspired by Macbeth

Freya-Rose Y4 - for a fabulous drawing of a Viking

Grace Y5 - for making a great anti-bullying poster

Madirah Y5 - for a lovely drawing inspired by Macbeth

Ronnie Y5 - for a great piece of work about Sheem in Judaism

Aathithyan Y3- for creating a wonderful fact file

Jessie- Leigh Y5 - for making a great anti-bullying poster





#### **Dates for your Diary**

W/C 28th Nov - Enterprise Week Wed 7th Dec - EYFS & KS1 Christmas lunch Wed 14th Dec - Yr 1/2 & 3 Carol

Fri 2nd Dec - Christmas Fair Wed 7th Dec - Yr 4/5 & 6 Carol Service (Details TBC) service (Details TBC)

Fri 2nd Dec - Mufti Day Fri 9th Dec - KS2 Christmas Lunch Fri 16th Dec - Last Day of Term - 2pm Wed 7th Dec - Elf run finish

Mon 12th Dec - Flu Catch up session

# Beach by Lisa Taylor

If you would like to purchase a copy of Lisa Taylor's book 'Beach' then please follow the link below:

https://www.amazon.co.uk/Beach-Lisa-Tay-

lor/dp/1398472778/ref=sr\_1\_1?crid=1XEI03 7LMF2EJ&keywords=beach+by+lisa+taylor&gid =1669376098&sprefix=beach+by+lisa+taylor% 2Caps%2C69&sr=8-1



## UKS2 News (Years 5 and 6)

Both Year 5 and Year 6 have been designing their products for Enterprise week next week. They have been working out the cost, materials needed and how long products will take to create. We are looking forward to making the products ordered next week.

Mrs Moat

# KS1 News (Years 1 & 2)

During English, Year 2 have been reading 'The Frog Prince' and carrying out activities to immerse them further into the story. They have then used this to write some fantastic expanded noun phrases. In Science they have been learning about everyday materials and exploring what they can make out of them. With this deeper knowledge of carried materials they out investigation to find out which was the most appropriate material for mending the soles of a plimsoll, the children really enjoyed this.

Miss Thirtle

# Foundation Stage

In Nursery this week, the children have been learning about the season of winter. They have been making pretty snowflake pictures and also matching mittens.

This week in Reception, the children have been busy planning and designing their items they are going to sell to the school. They have been learning and recognising the different value of coins we use everyday and have decided how much they want to sell their items for. They have also thought about and written down the ingredients they will need and the recipe they are going to follow. The children are working really hard to recognise and write their sounds, keep practising this at home.

Miss Digman

## LKS2 News

Year 3 enjoyed a fabulous trip to the Science Museum this week. The children enjoyed going on the buses and tubes, as well as seeing all the amazing scientific discoveries on display. There were ancient telescopes, a full size skeleton, very old, large computers and even a man who tried to fly by attaching wings to his arms. The favourite exhibit of all was the astronaut landing on the moon. This will certainly inspire children to take great interest in learning about forces as well as animals and humans.



Mrs Iraola